Date : 26-07-2023

Circular No :CST/CBSE/2023-24/20

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Christ School CBSE!

This is a gentle reminder for those who have made payments for the school
uniform but have not yet received it, or for anyone who requires alterations to
their uniform. We would like to inform you that the uniform vendors will be
available on the school campus for the next 3 days (26/07 to 28/07/2023) . The
Uniform vendor’s staff will be there to assist you with the necessary
arrangements.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Best regards,

Christ School

Special Office

Christ School Road, @ christofficecbse@gmail.com @ +91 80 41713814 / +91 7090229022
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